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 Narrandera East Infants School 
 

  Excellence in Early Learning  
 

What’s happening at Narrandera East 

June 30
th

 2020 
 

Week 10 
——————————————————— 
 

03/07/20  Canteen 
   Library 
 
No fruit & vegie day 
No Stadium  

 

Week 3  
——————————————————— 
  
31/07//20  Library 
 

No fruit & vegie day 
No Stadium  

 

Week 1  Term 3 
——————————————————— 
 

20/07/20 Staff Development Day 
  No students 
 
21/07/20 Staff Development Day 
  No students 
 
22/07//20  School resumes for all classes 
 

No fruit & vegie day 
No Stadium  

 

 
School Contact Details: 

 47- 57 Elizabeth Street Narrandera NSW 2700 

 T: 02 6959 1858     F: 02 6959 1756      

 E: narrandere-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au    

 W: www.narrandere-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 



Kindergarten Girls     1st - Callie Whillans  

    2nd - Ahna Ivanoff     

    3rd - Accalia Newitt 

Kindergarten Boys    1st - Nash Light 

    2nd - Billy Jess           

    3rd -  Matthew Sharp 

Year 1 Girls      1st -  Zoe Lawrence 

   2nd - Azalea Light     

   3rd -  Lylah Borg 

Year 1 Boys   1st - Harry Davies 

   2nd - Lachlan Morris      

   3rd - Aiden Burns & Hunter Park 

Year 2 Girls      1st - Mia Whillans 

   2nd - Sophie Hill      

   3rd - Ava Rhodes 

                   

  

Year 2 Boys     1st - Isaiah Cottom 

   2nd -  Braxton Ivanoff  

   3rd - Chase Makeham &  

   Ryder Longford 



 

Hello All 
 
I was a very proud leader of our school during 
Friday’s Fun Run! I was encouraged by all our staff 
taking a role on the day, even our GA Glenn Madden 
got a job cooking the sausages! A special thanks 
must go to Mrs Ash for organising the event, well 
done Colleen! The students were spectacular on the 
day- so much good sportsmanship, 
healthy  competitiveness, and encouragement of 
each other. And finally to the parents and carers! So 
many of you turned up to show your support for your 
children and their friends, and helped raise a 
whopping $5389.75, a new record I believe, well done 
everyone. 
 
The results of the change of afternoon bus time 
survey are finalised with 78% in favour. The next 
phase is a 5 week trial which will start next term, and 
in week 4 we will re-survey everyone before we make 
our final decision. The changed bell time of 3:05pm 
will only continue after week 5, term 3 if there is still 
an overwhelming majority in favour after the trial. 
Please make every effort during the trial to adjust to 
the new time and if you need any assistance please 
contact me at school.  
 
We are drawing to the end of what has been a most 
unusual term, but through all the adversity we have all 
risen above, and kept the focus on the students in our 
care and what’s best for them. We thank you all for 
making the time for Parent/Teacher Interviews last 
week, I feel that home-school relations are at a high 
after the COVID-19 restrictions. Your child’s 
educational outcomes will be much more successful if 
positive respectful relations are maintained between 
home and school. 
 

Remember that students return to school 
on Wednesday 22nd July and school will 
end at 3.05pm on that day. 
 
Enjoy some well earned downtime these holidays, 
take care. 
 
Liss Routley 
Principal 
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Principal’s news           
 

Congratulations  

 

 

Awards for week 10, term 2 
 

Kindergarten 
Tyler Pearson 

Being a positive and confident learner 
Ahna Ivanoff 

Challenging her thinking 
Alexis Barber 

Writing some letters correctly 
 

Year  1 
Harry Davies 

Accurate doubling of 3 digit numbers 
Aiden Burns 

Accurate doubling of 3 digit numbers 
Chloe Flack 

Careful listening in ‘switch it’ 
Casey Quince 

Recognising sight words in readers 
 

Year  2 
Alirah Mullins-Birch 

For settling well into Year 2 
Mia Whillans 

For helping others 
Charlie Jessett 

For being a wonderful class captain 
Isaiah Cottom 

For always helping in the classroom 
 

Science awards 
Kinder - Jaylon Williams 
Trying very hard in class 

Year 1 - Chloe Flack 
Coding a Bee Bot successfully 

Year 2 - Lachlan Weir 
Coding the co-ordinates of a map 

 

Art/Craft Awards 
Kinder - Matthew Sharp 

Creating an interesting print with block printing 
Year 1 - Jaycee Davison-Dowdy 

Creating an interesting print with block printing 
Year 2 - Sophie Hill 

Creating an interesting print with block printing 
 

Music awards 
Kinder- Haylie Pearson 

For beautiful “Hot Cross Buns” playing 
Year 1 - Jaycee Davison-Dowdy  

Great work on song maker 
Year 2 - Charlie Jessett 

Great work with the green screen 
 

Go for Gold awards 
Liam Newitt, Mia Whillans & Nickolas Cashel-Irrgang 

 

Principal’s award 
Chayse Hands & Hunter Park 

 

Monday KINDER 

Wednesday YEAR 2 

Thursday YEAR 1 

Sports Roster  



 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

Name:  ___________________________                           Year: __________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOTAL $_____________ 

Variety Ordered Number Ordered Variety Ordered Number Ordered 

Teriyaki Chicken  Chicken Cutlets  

Chicken & Avocado  Vegetable & Mayo  

Smoked Salmon  Tuna & Mayo  

Singapore Noodles  Pork & Vege Buns 
  

 

 Orders to be returned with correct money by Wednesday 1st July 

 

Week 10, term 2          

Sushi 
$4.00 

Pork & Vege 
Buns 
$4.50 

Singapore  
Noodles 

$4.50 

    Thursday 2nd July 

Go for Gold awards 
Liam Newitt, Mia Whillans & Nickolas Cashel-Irrgang 

 

 

Principal’s award 
Chayse Hands & Hunter Park 
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We raised $5389.75! 

Well done everyone 

involved, if you  

haven’t returned your 

money please do so. 
 

Check out some 

great Cross Country 

action photos on our 

website. 
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